
 

 

 

  

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T4-2 21-22  

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

 

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
All children must attend school unless they test positive on a Lateral Flow or if they have any symptoms, 

even if they have been in close contact with a positive case. 
 

 

Friday 11th March 2022  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I'm sure lots of you have seen that the wall has been painted on the playground. As 

part of raising the profile of the Arts, we are looking at creating partnerships with 

artists and the wall is going to be used as another project - please watch this space! 

We have raised so much money for the readathon and we cannot thank you enough. 

We know that it will really make a difference to those families who are spending lots 

of time in hospital. 

We took 4 football teams in year 3 to a football tournament at BGN. The children 

were a credit to the school and I was so pleased to hear how kind and honest they 

had been within the competition. Next week we have hockey and athletics 

tournaments. 

Some year 6 children came to me earlier in the week and they would like to raise 

money for Ukraine by holding an origami club where children can pay to attend and 

make a puppet (please see more information below).  

On Friday 18th March - Kingsfield Nursery will be making Ukrainian flags and holding a CAKE SALE to show support to 

the children of Ukraine. All monies raised will go to the Ukraine charity.  

The sale will take place at Kingsfield Nursery From 11:45 until the cakes are sold – EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mrs Dee Loader 

Head of School 

Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School 
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YEAR 6 APPEAL FOR UKRAINIANS: 

Dear Parents/Carers, I hope you can understand why we are making a club that will help the Ukrainians.   

You will receive a dragon and/or a butterfly and all of the profits will go to the Ukraine charity. 

Many thanks  

From the Year 6 children 

 

 



  
 

 

WARRINER LAMBING OPEN AFTERNOONS: 

 

RED NOSE DAY: 

Red Nose Day  Friday 18th March  

School Council have decided on 2 activities which can be enjoyed at breaktimes by the children.  These are a 
'Hunt the red noses!' around school grounds and  'Nose and Spoon races' with their red noses.   
 If anyone wishes to make a donation for Comic Relief they can! 
 

ECO WARRIERS: 

Isla A (6HW) and her team of volunteer helpers have gone the extra mile recently. They have given up their free time 

to help complete filling the Eco bricks that were too soft to use. Their hard work has been very much appreciated. 

They counted 137 eco bricks in total! 

We are also excited to announce that we have a volunteer parent who has offered his bricklaying skills and to come 

into school to help make some flower planters using our Eco bricks.  

 

 

 



  
 

 

READ FOR GOOD – Readathon: 

 

 Our pupils have raised £1,839.00!! 

Thank you to all who have sponsored so far. If you still have sponsorship money to hand in, please do so on Monday 

14th March.   

All monies raised really will make a difference to our local children's hospital ward at the John Radcliffe in Oxford, as a 

well as our school library.   WE ARE AMAZED BY YOUR GENEROSITY AND CANNOT THANK YOU ENOUGH FOR 

ALL YOUR DONATIONS SO FAR!! 

We cannot wait to announce share the final total with you shortly! 

Our Reading Champions for this week are:  Zoe (Y2), Faith (Y3). 

They have selected a book of their choice from Inclusive and Diverse Children's Bookstore | A New Chapter 

(anewchapterbooks.com) which should be with them in school next week.  

BLS Bronze Award: 

We have our awarded first Bronze Award badges and certificates this week. Congratulations to: 

          

 

 

 Our exciting week of learning: 

Early Years enjoyed going to the farm this week. We fed the goats, waved to the pigs and cows, cuddled the lambs 
and brought back frogspawn so we can watch the life cycle of a frog.  
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Year 1 have been taking part in a science experiment. They had to extract DNA out of a strawberry! 

 
 
 

 
Year 2 used maps outside to explore and search for gold as part of our history topic.  
We made 2d and 3d shapes from marshmallows and cocktail sticks to help us learn about the properties of shape in 
our maths lessons. 

 
Year 2 have also been exploring the properties of 2D and 3D shapes this week. On Monday we made 3D shapes 
using cocktail sticks and mini marshmallows. This really helped the children to identify how many edges and 
vertices each shape had. 

 
 



  
 

 

Year 3 had great fun competing in the Football Tournament at BGN this week. 
 

Year 4  have designed and made the most amazing Ancient Egyptian plaster tiles this week. We designed our 
hieroglyphic pattern, added this to foam tile, built a wall around it with clay and then poured plaster on top to 
create our own tile. We got messy and had lots of fun. We are so pleased with our results! 
 

 
 

Year 5 visited the Black Country Museum last Friday… 

Year 6 have been learning about primary colours and how to mix them together to make various skins shades.  
 

Sports: 

Year 3 & 4 football tournament - following their term of football coaching from Rob, as part of the Premier League 

Primary Stars programme, we took 28 children from year 3 to the NOSSP year 3 & 4 football tournament. 

They were split into 4 teams of boys, girls and a mixed team. They were joined at the event by children from Orchard 

Fields & Longford Park schools. 

The girls and boys teams played competitive games in a round robin format, whilst our mixed team split into 2 teams 

and played friendly games against Orchard Fields. 

After all the points were collated, our girls team and boys '2' finished as winners, with our boys'1' runners up. 

Congratulations to all those who played, you showed kindness & honesty to your team, opposition, and all officials, 

you all received a certificate.  A special mention to Sam C, Kaiden M, Fleur H-P and Anabelle W who also received 

awards for showing extra amazing RESPECT to the coach/teacher. 

 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations on 5PA achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards this week…   

 
 

 

Zac D – 10 Metres 

Vanessa-Marie T – 10 Metres 

Kaiden S – 10 Metres 

Phoebe P – 25 Metres 

YOU HAVE WORKED SO HARD YOU ARE AMAZING!  
 



  
 

 

Awards:  

I am delighted and proud to announce …  

Harry B (1KB) received a medal for participating in a Tag-Rugby competitive. 

Antos, Charlie, Huey, Florence, Jenson, Grayson (3JM) received a medal for participating in a Tag-Rugby competitive. 

Eira (3JM) received a medal for coming 3rd place on beam in her first competition for Wade Gymnastics squad AND 

received a certificate for achieving a Pass at Grade 6 at the Women’s Artistic Gymnastics. 

Alistair (5PA) has received a medal for achieving 1 Star Level at the ESF Ski School.  

Thomas T (6CS) has received a Highly Commended Certificate for playing lead violin in the Chipping Norton Music 

Festival. 

Stanley, Harriet and Charlotte R have received a certificate and belt for successfully passing the Yellow Belt at the 

Freestyle Martial Arts Masters Council. 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!!   

Housepoints: 

 

The winners this week are…. WATERFALLS  

 

  

  



  
 

 

 This week’s Brilliant Learning Stars go to… 

 

 

Important Dates: 

MARCH 2022  

Saturday 12th & Sunday 13th 
March 

(All) Warriner Lambing Afternoon – 2.00pm-5.00pm 

Monday 14th March (EY’s) Warriner Farm Lambing visit 

Monday 14th March (All)  Read for Good sponsorship forms to be returned 

Tuesday 15th March (Year 5 – invitation) Tudor Hall Hockey Festival  

Wednesday 16th March (Year 5 – invitation) Athletics Finals at BGN 

Thursday 17th March  (5DC) Swimming Lessons start for 7 weeks 

Friday 18th March (All) Red Nose Day – fun activities during school 

Friday 18th March (All) Kings Field Nursery – Cake Sale from 11.45am 

  

APRIL 2022  

Friday 8th April  END OF TERM - 3.15pm  
(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

 
Monday 11th April –  
Friday 22nd April  
 

 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 25th April  TERM 5 BEGINS - 8.55AM  
 

Friday 29th April  (Choir) Young Voices Concert *NEW DATE* 



  
 

 

FoBLS News: 

Thank you to everyone who supported the second hand uniform this week… please keep 

donating any unused uniform via the school office. 

Please continue to help and support FOBLS via 

 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

www.cherwelllottery.co.uk 
 
 

Other News:    

Oxfordshire CAMHS are asking for feedback from recent experiences in order to help them shape and further develop 

their service.   

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoplovedayschool/%20%3Chttps:/nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofbishoplovedayschool%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C05d816694e7a477f259508d88a714f79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637411566757105217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=McLsphYd3Dtnr5dynqQKWHBs02o%2BGN%2B2P4szKMj7k3w%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school


  
 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 


